
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           09 November 2017 13:38
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Cormac Kerrigan
 
Name: Cormac
Surname: Kerrigan

 
 
Message:
We (Bammedia) are a graphic design business based in Drogheda. We do lots of business in the town &
feel it has massive potential. Returning it's city status is the key for future prosperity & growth.
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